
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—13th May 2022 

Our Learning 

This week,  in Maths we have been continuing 

to  practise how to tell the time. We have also 

been reading scales on thermometers when 

the scales are in intervals of 1,2 and 5.  

The children have also  been looking at the 

properties of 3D shapes specifically cubes, cu-

boids, spheres and pyramids. In English, we 

have been looking at the key features of 

newspaper reports. After re-enacting the res-

cue of the whale in our story, we have been 

planning and writing our very own newspa-

per report of this miraculous event! 

Next week,  the children will be consolidating 

some of the skills that they need to be really 

secure in which would be great for the chil-

dren to practise at home. This includes: tell-

ing the time, number bonds to 20, how to use 

the inverse to check calculations and their 

2,5 and 10 times table. Next Friday, it is Foot-

ball day at school so the children can wear 

football kits/ P.E. kits to school. The children 

should wear trainers and no football boots 

for this exciting day.  

 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please look out for the information page about 
Doodle Maths next week. The children will not be 
set homework until after half term.  

Children should complete one piece of homework 
each week from their new Spring 1 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday. 

Next Friday is Football day—Football kits/ P.E. 
kits worn to school.  

Star of the week 

Hawking: Harsha 

Franklin:  Jordan  S 

Newton:  Orla 

 

Word of the Week:   

thermometer 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


